
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/22/2023 2:28:06 PM

First name: Elizabeth

Last name: Mercuri

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To the Carson National Forest, Questa Ranger District,

 

I am against the proposed expansion plans because the people living below the Ski Valley have the right to a

clean watershed, and the ski valley corporation has not demonstrated their ability to maintain that in recent years.

From catastrophic waste treatment system failures to ground water over-use, the expansion only serves the

owners and does not benefit or represent the interests of surrounding communities.

 

Thank you,

Liz


